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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I, Brooklyn) today is announcing his series of

new holiday events billed as “Holiday Senior Festivals”, which will feature the participation

of numerous City and State agencies, free blood pressure screenings, entertainment and

lunch, a FREE shredding truck parked outside to shred old documents, and raffles as well as

a tree trimming.

 

“My staff and I are looking forward to this new event, scheduled around the holidays, that

will celebrate another great year in our community. This fair will provide an important

venue for seniors to have an afternoon of information, resources and fun, to get them into

the holiday spirit. I am looking forward to the shredding truck to help get rid of some of

those papers that clutter our lives that really should be shredded,” said Senator Golden.

 

The events will also serve as collection sites to support the Toys for Tots campaign. Letters

and cards can also be brought to the events which will be mailed to our American

serviceman and women overseas. The events, which are free and open to the public, are

scheduled for:

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/aging


 

Wednesday, December 18, 2013, 12pm-3pm

St. Frances Cabrini, enter on 16th Ave between 86th St and Benson Ave

 

Thursday, December 19, 2013, 12pm-3pm

St. Patrick’s Auditorium, 9511-4th Avenue

 

Friday, December 20, 2013, 1pm-4pm

St. Edmund’s Preparatory High School, 2474 Ocean Avenue

 

Invited governmental agencies include Aging, Sanitation, Environmental Protection,

Finance, the Fire Department, Parks and the Police Department. For more information on

these events, please call Senator Golden’s office at (718) 238-6044 or email

golden@nysenate.gov.

 


